
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Cir No.: STS/86/2025-26        09.09.2025 (Tuesday) 

Dear Parent 

As part of our commitment towards a cleaner and greener environment, the school has decided to organise a 

‘Plastic Collection Drive’ on a regular basis in the school premises. Beginning this month, the drive will be held 

every third Friday of the month. We request all students to actively participate by collecting and bringing 

plastic materials from their homes. This initiative will help us promote the habit of recycling and responsible 

waste management. Your sincere cooperation will make this campaign a success and contribute to the well-being 

of our environment. Let us all join hands to reduce plastic waste and work towards a sustainable future. 

 

 
 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 
   (Principal) 


